
Update - eating outside

From: Diane Sapienza-Boundy (diane.sapienzaboundy@silverado.com)

Cc: robert.snee@silverado.com

Date: Wednesday, March 16, 2022, 02:57 PM PDT

Hello everyone!

Hope you are able to delight in this beautiful day! I am excited to share you are now able to bring food and eat
outside with your loved ones. We are hoping in the near future that we will be able to go back to visitors ordering
meals from Silverado to enjoy.

Take good care!

Thank you,

Diane Sapienza-Boundy, MSW
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